
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

14. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE MEETING – REPORT OF 27 AUGUST 2007 
 

The Board received the report of its Works, Traffic and Environment Committee meeting 27 August  
2007 and resolved: 
 

 (a) David Schwartfeger  
 
  To request that a report be brought to the December meeting on the request by 

Mr Schwartfeger to purchase a piece of land at 173 Clyde Road.   
 
 (b) Tree Removal - 1 Arundel Gate 
 
  To approve the removal of the tree from the roadside at 1 Arundel Gate and replace it with 

another species in a suitable location, and that the applicants not be charged for its removal or 
replacement . 

 
 (c) Roydvale Avenue – Proposed No Stopping Lines  
 
  To approve extending the No Stopping lines on Roydvale Avenue starting from a distance of 

34 metres from the Wairakei Road and Roydvale Avenue intersection and extending for a 
further distance of 15 metres in a southerly direction along Roydvale Avenue. 

 
 (d)  Hamilton Avenue/Chilcombe Street Parking Concerns  

 
  To request a report for the December meeting on how the parking issues raised by the 

residents could be resolved and that staff discussions take place with mall management, 
residents and representatives from the university.   That staff provide information that all 
previously resolved parking restrictions in Otara Street, and surrounds have been implemented. 


